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The New Hope Academy (NHA) in Honiara, Solomon Islands was delighted to receive 65 packages of 

educational resources from the Women's Federation of World Peace (WFWP) Victoria. 

 

The teachers and students of NHA were extremely grateful to the members of WFWP for their generosity 

and kindness. 

 

"Their continued support is of great assistance as it helps to enrich the lives of our students by making 

learning more enjoyable and interactive," a representative from the school said. 

 

 


